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April 22nd. 4

Sir

I have the honor to acknow¬

ledge the receipt of your letter of the

16th Instant enclosing the letter from

Mr. Alexr. Walker returned herewith

respecting the cancellation of the

sale of Lot No. 37, con. 7. E. B. R. Lecadsang

and in reply to inform you that

Mr. Walker should forward to the

Department the aggedavil referred

to in his letter

I have the honor to be

Sir

Your obedient Servant

O.n. P. Sonal

deputy of the Supl. Sen.

of Indian Affairs

S. R. Hesson Esqr. M. P.

Stratford, ont.
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